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Joe Cote
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66 Slater Street
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Qttawa, Ontario

Canada K1A 0S5

Dear Joe:

[ have been given unofficial indication that there is an individual within

the U.S. who has sufficient support and interest to take over the position of
Convenor of SC22/WG1l. As you have been continually informed by me, I am no
longer able to ensure support for that role. So, with relief and some regret,
[ am taking this opportunity to officially resign from the position of Convenor
of SC22/WG11. I hope to be able to continue as an active member of WGll at
least until the "Guidelines for Language Bindings" draft completes circulation
within SC21 and SC22, in order to provide assistance in responding to resulting
comments from member bodies of both SCs.

Please be confident that I will be working actively these next few months to
ensure an orderly and smooth transition to the new Convenor. [ have already
contacted him several times and offered my help. As you know, there is a
fledgling ANSC Technical Committee being formed, so the new Convenor should
have adequate support within the U.S. to manage the important work that will
be required of WGll in the near future.

Thank you for all your help in the past year(s). Working with you has been
one of the activities I leave with regret. Much luck and pleasure in the
future!

Sincerely,

;Z}k?lkéibxz,

Madeleine R. Sparks

cc: Helen Wood
U.S. SC22 TAG



